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Dear Families, 

 

The Blessing and Family Ministry in the USA will host a virtual meeting for Parents who have single 

special needs children in order to introduce the matching process for our Special Needs children. 

 

The meeting will be on Saturday, May 30 at 11:00 AM (EST). 

 

The goal will be to organize a matching process and to prepare couples to participate in the Holy Cosmic 

Blessing of our True Parents hosted by True Mother, Dr Hak Ja Han Moon. 

 

This meeting will: 

 

1. Introduce Blessing4U.org and the Online Matching System (OMS) and other resources; 

 

2. Brainstorm effective methods for introducing Special Needs singles to each other with parent 

support; 

 

3. Begin to establish what Special Needs means for the purposes of matching and Blessing, look at 

strategies, categories and process; 

 

4. Establish a team of parents to work together to organize Special Needs community; 

 

5. Establish dates for future meetings. 

 

Please register for this call here and you will receive follow up instructions to join the call on May 30 at 

11:00 AM (EST_. 

 

Yun-A Johnson 

BFM Director 

 

 



IF BOTH, HUSBAND AND WIFE, WANT TO
RECEIVE COMMUNICATION FROM THE BFM or
BFD, PLEASE ENTER YOUR INFORMATION
SEPARATELY.

Canada

United States

SPECIAL NEEDS
PARENTS
The BFM USA and the BFD of Canada are preparing a 
very special webinar for all Parents of Special Needs 
children to discuss options for their matching and 
Blessing. It is important that you register for this 
webinar beforehand. Please be kind enough to give us 
the information below.

* Required

LAST NAME *

Your answer

FIRST NAME *

Your answer

EMAIL ADDRESS *

Your answer

COUNTRY *

 




